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September 25, 2017 

 

Dear Neighbor, 

 

As part of our everyday effort to deliver reliable energy to our customers and communities, we are 

replacing equipment in a substation in your area.  Maintaining the infrastructure that supports 

electric lines is one of the many ways Eversource ensures the safe, secure transmission of electricity 

throughout the region. 

 

Work in Your Neighborhood 

Since your property is near this project, we’re making sure to let you know of upcoming work.  The 

work at the Scitico Substation, 20 Bailey Road, Enfield, CT, includes replacing circuit breakers.  The 

project will be located entirely within the substation, on Eversource property.  

 

What You Can Expect 

First, we want you to know that this work will not interrupt electric service to your property, and 

that people working on this project carry proper identification at all times. 

 

Crews working for Eversource will be starting construction at the substation on October 11, 2017.  

We expect to complete the project by November 30, 2017.  There will be increased truck traffic to the 

substation from time to time for delivery and removal of equipment. 

Our construction team typically works Monday through Saturday between 7 a.m. and 5 p.m.  Work 

on Sunday may be needed for system restoration.  Due to weather or other unexpected 

circumstances, the schedule may change.   

Our Commitment to You 

We are committed to being a good neighbor and doing our work with respect for you and your 

property.  For more information about this work, please call the Eversource Transmission 

Information Line at 1-800-793-2202 or email us at TransmissionInfo@eversource.com.  Thank you.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John S. Nicosia 

Eversource Project Manager – Transmission Projects 

mailto:TransmissionInfo@eversource.com

